The Vanderbilt Project
on Unity & American
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’;—-@é‘-:.%... ==
7 e

Sign Up Today for the
Vanderbilt Unity Lab

intercultural~-competency
training program

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE

Vanderbilt staff, faculty,
undergraduate and graduate
students and post-docs

Students must be enrolled
full-time and for the entire
academic year

Students must have a minimum
cumulative GPA of 2.5 or higher,
and have schedule flexibility

WHAT IS THE UNITY LAB?

The purpose of this project is to gain an
understanding of the potential relationship
between intercultural competence and
facets of unity, empathy, critical dialogue,
and political division. By conducting this
research, we aim to gain a better
understanding of the ways in which
promoting dialogue and conversation, and
engaging across difference might contribute
to developing intercultural competency skill
sets.

SIGN UP TODAY!

https://shorturl.at/quiIMR

AS APARTICIPANT, YOUMAY

Take an online survey
Partake in a debrief of survey results

Be trained on four nationally
recognized models
Participate in focus groups

BENEFITS

Selected participants will receive
modest compensation.

We also hope this experience might inform
the ways in which participants engage within
differences in ways that promote unity, trust
and belonging.

Scan the QR code to

submit your interest

For more information, contact
Ayaz Mammadov at
unitylab@vanderhbilt.edu

or 615-343-8315
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